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BY EMAIL 

August 30, 2024  

Sarah Crothers  
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
22 Adelaide Street West 
Toronto ON M5H 4E3 
sacrothers@blg.com  
  

Dear Ms. Crothers:  

Re: Festival Hydro Inc. (Festival Hydro) 
2025 Cost of Service Application 
OEB File Number: EB-2024-0023 

 
This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated August 
30, 2024, requesting an extension to the date for filing a settlement proposal from 
August 30, 2024, to September 13, 2024.  

The OEB grants Festival Hydro’s request. Consequently, the deadline for any 
submission from OEB staff on a settlement proposal is revised to September 20, 2024. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

cc:  All parties to EB-2024-0023 
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